
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Jenni Wida, Deputy Administrator-City Clerk 

SUBJECT: Refuse Hauler License Application – Curbside Waste 

DATE: November 4, 2024 

 

OVERVIEW: 

Curbside Waste from Brooklyn Park, MN has submitted a Refuse Hauler License. They have 
met the insurance requirements according to city code and have submitted a rate schedule. 

 

They city currently has 4 active refuse hauler licenses. 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Approve the Refuse Hauler License for Curbside Waste. 

 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

N/A 

 

Attachments: 

 Rate schedule 


